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FROM THE DEAN
Margaret hill, interim DEAN OF THE SCHOOL OF DENTISTRY 

 
I am honored and excited to be able to serve as the interim Dean of the
University of Louisville School of Dentistry. The opportunity to work with
all of our outstanding students, staff, and faculty at ULSD is a privilege,
and we are moving forward with enthusiasm as we work toward our focus
of excellence in education, delivery of patient-centered care, community
engagement through service, and innovation in research. I am excited
about the future of our school and the future of dental education. We
will work together with students, staff, faculty, alumni, friends of the
dental school and the broader community to ensure that the University
of Louisville School of Dentistry continues to flourish and to be a shining
example of University of Louisville’s Strategic Plan in action.

Margaret Hill, DMD 
Interim Dean of the School of Dentistry


